Supporting Suceess Procedures and Practices

As we continue to grow and become more efficient in how we function as a district there are several practices that we have found to
be very successful as we move forward. Below you will find our daily procedure for all students starting in the 21/22 school year.

Elementary School
4K-5th

Students may not enter the building prior to
7:4% am.

Student pick up will take place in the loading
zone in front of the main entrance. Parents or
guardians will not be able to wait in the
building during end of day pick up.

Students will eat lunch in the cafeteria in two
groups. PK-1st at 11:30 am and 2nd-5th at
11:50 am.

Visitors and Volunteers will be allowed pending
office check in and/or prior authorization.

Elementary students will have staggered
release times based on their grade.

Stockbridge Cares will be held in the
Elementary School Engagement Lab.

Elementary students have an option for virtual
learning upon request to Mr. Meshak.

Middle School
6th-8th

- Students may not enter the building prior to
7:45 am.

- Middle School students will have access to
lockers, but will have the option to carry a
backpack to class if preferred.

-Middle School students have the option for a
virtual learning environment upon request to
Mr. Meshak.

- Middle School students will eat lunch at 11:00
am in the cafeteria.

- Middle School students will be dismissed at
3:05 pm and may exit the building through door
CorD.

- Cell phones must remain in student lockers/
backpacks during classroom periods.

High School
9th-12th

Students may not enter the building prior to
7:45 am.

High School students will have access to lockers
but will have the opticn to carry a backpack to
class if preferred.

High School students will eat lunch at 10:57 am

High School students will have access to open
campus lunch with parent permission.

High School students have the option for a
virtual learning environment upon request to Mr.
Meshak.

High School students will be dismissed at 3:10
pm.

Cell phones must remain in student lockers/
backpacks during classroom periods.



